
Changes in Interest 

This application seeks Commission approval for the following changes in the composition of the 
board of directors of Goshen College Broadcasting Corporation (“Licensee”) and its parent entity 
Goshen College, Inc. (“Parent”): 

Licensee: 

Name Interest Before Transfer Interest After Transfer 
Jim Histand 33.3% 0.0% 
John Yordy 33.3% 0.0% 

Duane Stoltzfus 33.3% 33.3% 
Rebecca Stoltzfus 0.0% 33.3% 

Benjamin Bontrager 0.0% 33.3% 

Parent: 

Name Interest Before Transfer Interest After Transfer 
Virgil Miller 7.7% 0.0% 

Ervin Bontrager 7.7% 0.0% 
Rebecca Stoltzfus 7.7% 0.0% 

Lonnie Sears 7.7% 0.0% 
J. Elvin Kraybill 7.7% 0.0% 

Paul Bast 7.7% 0.0% 
Ivorie Lowe 7.7% 0.0% 
Terry Shue 7.7% 0.0% 

Miriam Book 7.7% 0.0% 
Rick Stiffney 7.7% 0.0% 
Dan Morrison 7.7% 0.0% 

Karen Thomson 7.7% 0.0% 
Phil Bontrager 7.7% 0.0% 
Bruce Stahly 0.0% 7.1% 

Susan Fisher Miller 0.0% 7.1% 
Gerry Horst 0.0% 7.1% 
Aaron Zou 0.0% 7.1% 
Bart Miller 0.0% 7.1% 

Dan Nussbaum 0.0% 7.1% 
Kevin Deary 0.0% 7.1% 

David Gautsche 0.0% 7.1% 
Kelly Hartzler 0.0% 7.1% 
Tonya Miller 0.0% 7.1% 

Joy Sutter 0.0% 7.1% 
Ken Edwards 0.0% 7.1% 

Susan Lehman 0.0% 7.1% 
Katie Villegas 0.0% 7.1% 



This Transfer of Control is due to the gradual turnover in Licensee and Parent's boards. Parent 
regrets that it inadvertently allowed its entire board to turnover before filing a Transfer of 
Control application. Licensee and Parent have consulted with their communications counsel 
regarding the Commission's rules for gradual transfers of control and will fully comply with 
those rules going forward.

The address for both Licensee’s and Parent’s board of directors is:  1700 South Main Street 
Goshen, Indiana 46526 

All board members of both Licensee and Parent’s boards are U.S citizens. Licensee and Parent’s 
mission remains unchanged as a result of these changes. None of the current board members hold 
an attributable interest in any other broadcast station. 

Due to these changes, consent to the instant transfer of control application is appropriately sought 
as a pro forma transfer of control. The Commission has indicated that usage of this form is 
appropriate for such circumstances as detailed herein. 

Also attached to this application is a comprehensive chart showing both entities’ board 
membership for each year from 2006 to the present.  


